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Comments: Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

Hello, 

 

 

I am writing to express my recommendation to allow for the expansion of Lutsen ski area.  As both a resident of

the state of Minnesota and a skier I favor this expansion.  Adding to the skiable terrain of the area will expand its

appeal to skiers in the region thereby adding to its revenues and the tax revenue for the state. 

 

 

As someone concerned about the environment I see skiing as a relatively low impact activity with positive

economic benefits. 

 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Bill Proesch 

612-248-0193 

bbecp@comcast.net 

 


